

## **MEMORANDUM**

DATE: January 3, 2023

TO: Faculty and Staff

FROM: Lawrence Schovanec, President

Ronald Hendrick, Provost and Senior Vice President

RE: Faculty and Staff Appreciation Lunches

A significant amount of work each day is devoted to the education and mentoring of our students, academic research, and the overall advancement of the institution. On behalf of Texas Tech, we thank you and extend our deepest gratitude for your commitment to our students and Texas Tech.

We will host a monthly lunch to show our appreciation, and staff and faculty are invited to submit a request to join us. This is an opportunity for us to hear your concerns or recommendations.

Approximately 10 individuals will be selected on a first-come, first-served basis each month. Remaining and ongoing submissions will be selected over the months that follow.

Please click <u>here</u> to access the request form. Once the submission has been received, individuals will receive an invitation to attend.

**REQUEST FORM** 







FROM HERE, IT'S POSSIBLE